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21st June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Re: Yr11 Leavers’ Last day 
 
I am writing to confirm arrangements for all Year 11 students as they near the end of their studies 
and their time at Lymm High School. I know many of our students are now ready to take that next 
step and as sad as that may make us, we really are looking forward to giving them the send-off 
they deserve!   
 
On Thursday 23rd June the Year 11 students will have their leavers assembly. Students will be able 
to get their shirts signed and they will leave school no later than 1:00pm.  Students who are sitting 
the Trilogy physics paper need to make their way to the main hall after their exam where some 
light refreshments will be provided.  Students who are sitting the separates physics paper need 
to make their way to the main hall after their exam by 11.15am in order to get the assembly 
started on time.  After the assembly students will be sent to the sport hall to sign shirts, collect 
their hoodies and say their goodbyes.   
 
Please remind your child that we still expect exemplary behaviour during this time and as they 
leave the school premises. 
 
We have been delighted with how hard students have worked in the build up to their exams and 
we really do appreciate your support with this. They are a remarkable group of young people who 
collectively possess a multitude of talents of which we should all be very proud. We wish  
them all the happiness and success for their futures. 
 
Thank you again for all of the support you have shown to Year 11 over the last two years, it has 
been greatly appreciated.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs J M Wagstaff 
Head of Year 

 


